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Mr.Sean Hansen, 
Regional Director 
IPSC Canada 
 

Dear Sean,  

I refer to your letter 19.01.2019. 

Please be advised that the IPSC Executive Council has formally approved your request for the rule 
exemptions, in order to comply with the laws of Canada, as follows: 

1. Limiting magazine capacity in all pistol divisions and pistol caliber carbine discipline to 10 
rounds; and 

2. Increasing the minimum distance for the engagement of metal targets to 10 meters. 

Please ensure your membership understands that the subject exemptions only apply in respect of 
IPSC competitions being held within Canada. 

 

Yours truly, 

Vitaly Kryuchin 

IPSC president 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


